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MEMBERS:

Jean Allison, Chairman
Jessica King

Rose Hallings

Cindy Ingalsbe

The meeting began at 6:05 PM.
MINUTES:

Ms. Ingalsbe made a motion to approve the April 11, 2023 minutes, seconded by Ms. Hallings.
All members voted “aye” to approve.

LECTURE PRESENTER:

The next lecture program will be held on June 8, 2023 at 7:00 PM on the conception of the Erie
Canal.

Ms. Allison said that she will get a check for the lecture presenter. Ms. Ingalsbe said that she will
find out whom to make a check out to so they can place it in a card.

POWER CEMETERY:

The Historic Preservation members will meet with Mr. Tim Ford on May 24, 2023 to discuss the
fencing size and placement of fencing around the cemetery. Ms. King will get pricing per foot
with a minimum size of 75 ft X 75 fi.

CEMETERY SIGNS:

The members discussed the sign posts for Salem, Power, and Hathaway cemeteries. The
members will talk to Tim Ford about the length they want and ask him to order.

VETERAN’S PHOTO’S:

The veteran’s photos will be placed on the wall across from the assessor’s office next to the
conference room. Mr. Ingalsbe will talk with Tim Ford about what they may have that can be
used to hand the pictures. The members agreed to place the pictures in several rows.

GRAVESTONE MARKERS:

The members discussed the gravestone markers and what wording they would like on them.,
They will need 2 for Power Cemetery and 5 for Hathaway Cemetery. The members will do
some research on what wording other town’s have used such as settlers or pioneers.

HISTORIC MARKER CLEANING:

The members met for the Pomeroy Foundation historic marker cleaning on April 28, 2023, The
members cleaned 5 markers. The red and white Pomeroy marker located in Pumpkin
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Hook and the blue and yellow markers located throughout the town. Ms. Allison said that the
blue and yellow markers are in need of being repainted.

Pictures will be placed on the town website.

Ms. Ingalsbe made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:44 PM to prepare for the lecture,
seconded by Ms. King. All members voted “aye” to adjourn.

The next meeting will be held on June 8, 2023 at 6:15 PM and the next lecture on the Erie Canal
starting at 7:00 PM.

Mary Richter, Clerk of the Board recorded the minutes.



